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Dear Parents and Carers  
 
As we help your daughter to prepare for her GCSE exam in Mathematics, we will be using a 
considerable number of practice papers and specimen papers.  In addition to the mock papers that 
we will be completing over the next few weeks, your daughter will be doing papers in class and for 
homework.  
 
To help us to cover the cost of printing papers, so that we can give as much pre-exam practice as 
possible, we are asking you for a one-off voluntary contribution of £5.00 per pupil.  
 
Your contribution can be paid using sQuid, as soon as possible, by Friday 7th February 2025.  
 
To pay your voluntary contribution, please go to https://portal.squidcard.com  and log on to your 
daughter’s sQuid account. Select the ‘School Trips and Offers’ purse. Select ‘Maths GCSE Printing of 
Past Exam Papers’ and follow the instructions. 
 
If there is any problem with this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss C. Griffiths 
Key Stage 4 co-ordinator for Mathematics 
claregriffiths@newlandsgirls.co.uk 

 

 
 
 

 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and young people and expect all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. 

 

mailto:office@newlandsgirls.co.uk
http://www.newlandsgirlsschool.co.uk/
https://portal.squidcard.com/
mailto:claregriffiths@newlandsgirls.co.uk

